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St. Andrew’s C of E Junior School Newsletter 

Weds 17th May 

Class photographs 

 

Fri 26th May 

ALWAYS Assembly 

2.45pm 

 

Fri 26th May 

School Closed  

Half Term  

 

Mon 5th June 

School re-opens 

 

Weds 7th —Weds 14th June 

Art Exhibition  at               
Brighouse Library 

 

Thurs 15th June 

Year 2 Parent’s Information  
Evening   

(for September New Starters) 

 

Mon 19th June 

Year 3 Trip  

Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

 

Thurs 29th June 

Sports Day from 9am 

 

Fri 23rd June 

Summer Fair 

3.30pm—5.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to our Year 6 pupils for working so hard 
this week with their SATs. We know that all of our pupils 
have tried their best and we’re proud of each and every one. 
Some parents have asked when the results are available. 
Parents and carers will be informed of their child’s results 
at the end of July. Results shown on your child’s end of year 
report will show the class teacher’s assessment for the year 
and not how your child has performed in the formal          
assessments. However, the end of year reports will go home 
before the SATs results are published and so we will send 
these home as soon as they are available.  

Our pupils had a wonderful time last week celebrating the 
King’s Coronation. Thank you to class Germany who took on 
the role of acting out the ceremony in the hall so that we 
knew what to expect on the day. A huge thank you to the   
catering team for making a great coronation lunch. The 
school council decided what should be served and they      
reported it being a great success.  

 
 

 Mrs Jocelyn,  Head of School 
 

 

 

Chat around the table 

In collective worship we have been thinking 
about what Jesus taught us about how to   
forgive others. 

Have a look at the sheet attached about            
Forgiveness as there are some great family        
activities.  



Year 5 Trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
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Thank you God for this day 

From dawn to dusk I will 
rest in your promises of 

love, direction,  protection, 
grace and truth.  

Amen.  

 

Year 5 had a wonderful time at the Yorkshire Sculpture Park last 
week. The children worked with an artist all day, first of all drawing 
some of the sculptures and then making their own out of             
plasticine.  They looked at the work of Barbara Hepworth and Henry 
Moore. In the afternoon, they worked in groups to create their own 
sculptures using a variety of materials.  What a fantastic day! 

 

Reminder 

 

The Coffee Morning planned for Friday 19th May has 
been cancelled 

Breakfast Club Opening Times 

 

Please can we remind parents that Breakfast Club does not open until 
7.45am.   

 

Please do not bring your child before this time.  

Thank you  
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Sadly the weather wasn’t kind to us for our Coronation Celebration but we still had a fantastic time 
indoors.  Here are a few photos from the day. 

 

 

 

 

Change of venue for Year 6 Leaver’s Service 

Our Year 6 parents and carers are invited to attend the Year 6 Leaver’s Service on Wednesday 19th 
July. Parents can arrive at 9.15am with a view to the children arriving at 9.30am. 

This service will take place at St. Martin’s Church. We hope to see you there.  

We keep our children safe by . . . . . 

 

. . .  asking that parents and carers do not park on the yellow lines outside of 
school. We also ask that you do not use the staff car park at any time, including 
when picking children up from the after school childcare provision.  The car park 
is very small and we do not allow pupils to walk though it. 

Coronation Celebrations 
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Does your child suffer sleep problems? 

Are you in sleep crisis? 

Do you want to access support to help to improve bedtime? 

Join us on our Sleep Tight Course  

Our workshops include: 

Understanding sleep cycles 

Common sleep issues and strategies to manage these 

Establishing appropriate routines 

Keeping sleep diaries and interpreting the data Environments 

We are hoping to run this 5 week parental course, in school, after half term.  Each session is 1.5 
hours and is run by trained Practitioners from The Sleep Tight Charity.  The sessions could be held 
during the school day or after school. 

If you are interested in attending please let us know either via text or speak to the office.  
Please indicate what time would work best for you.  Responses are required by Monday 15th 
May. 

Sleep Tight Course 

 

Parenting Course 

 

12 week parenting course 
starting 

 Weds 13th September. 

 

Limited places available. 

 

Please reply asap to 
school if you would like a 

place.  Please note 
parents need to commit 
to the 12 week sessions. 
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